
Riverbank School

Dear Riverbank Families and Community,

The 2019-2020 school year is fast approaching & exciting things are happening at Riverbank!  We 
welcome two new principals to our campus this next year.  Mrs. Belinda Rabb-Patterson will be in charge 
of pre-school - 4th grades and Mrs. Kristin Rodriguez will be in charge of 5th - 8th grades.  Both principals 
are experienced administrators and come from our WUSD family.  They are excited to work together to 
create extraordinary possibilities for our students at Riverbank.

                 

Mrs. Rodriguez has had a passion for learning & teaching her entire life.  She decided to become a 
teacher in the 2nd grade & loves every day she gets to come to school.  Mrs. Rodriguez is beginning her 
22nd year in K-12 education & her favorite part about it is that she gets to learn new things every day.  
She views her principalship as an opportunity to serve the families of West Sacramento & work 
collaboratively with the community to provide the resources, experiences & skills that students need to 
take their next steps toward success in high school and beyond. 
When she isn’t at school, Mrs. Rodriguez loves playing with her puppies & riding her bike with her family.  
Mrs. Rabb-Patterson & Mrs. Rodriguez can’t wait to meet you at the Welcome Back Community Night!

Welcome Back Community Night
Please join Riverbank School in welcoming back our students and their families:

Date:  August 12, 2019
Time:  4:00-6:00 pm 
Location:  Riverbank School Quad
Free food, games and activities for the whole family!  Visit community booths, play games and 
win prizes!  6th-8th graders may pick up their schedules and meet some of their teachers, 
families can talk with administration, staff and community organizations that support students.  
Learn about after-school clubs, tutoring, activities and child-care.  Get information on 
breakfast/lunch, uniforms and update your own child’s school information before school starts.  

Please help us kick off the 2019-2020 school year in style! 

Mrs. Rabb-Patterson has had a passion for helping others learn and 
find their individual talents.  She is from a long line of educators on her 
mother's side and remembers visiting her mother's classroom when she 
was growing up. Mrs. Rabb-Patterson is beginning her 17th year in K-12 
education & her favorite part about it is that she enjoys being able to 
teach and learn from students, staff, and families!  She is very excited in 
starting her new journey as Principal for Riverbank where she can use 
her communication, organizational skills, passion for helping others,  
community service skills, and love for education to help students, staff, 

&  families of Riverbank. When she isn’t at school, Mrs. Rabb-Patterson enjoys spending time with her 
husband & 3 kids, reading, baking, dancing, traveling, & making new memories. #otterpride


